Mrs S. Wilsoncroft & Mr J Wilsoncroft

26/11/2017

Dear Mr Hirst

| am writing to add our names to the list of people who disapprove of the
proposed closing of the railway crossing in Newmarket.

Hundreds of people use this crossing every day, and have done so for many
years. | would put this down to a right of way, through many years of use.

If you have a list of local people who disapprove of the proposed closure,
please add our names to it.

Yours sincerely

Sally & John Wilsoncroft





